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Question: 

Senator PRATT: How many Centrelink debt appeals are currently awaiting hearing at the AAT?  

Ms Golightly: For this financial year there has been a total of 9,837 AAT reviews received.  

Ms Campbell: But that is not debt.  

Ms Golightly: That is the total.  

Senator PRATT: Nine thousand? I don't need an explanation; I just didn't hear. I beg your 

pardon. What was the figure, Ms Golightly?  

Ms Golightly: The total number of appeals at the first level of the AAT for this financial year 

is 9,837.  

Senator PRATT: And last year it was 11,198?  

Ms Golightly: Yes, but that is the total and not just the debt one.  

Ms Campbell: There are other types of appeals.  

Senator PRATT: I understand that.  

Ms Golightly: In this financial year there have been 2,836 AAT reviews related to debt 

received—that is at the first level of the AAT. Of those completed, I only have the overall 

total, not the number related to debt, and so I will have to take that on notice. 

 

Answer: 

From 1 July 2016 to 31 March 2017, of the 2,836 AAT Level 1 debt-related appeals received, 

1,391 had been completed as at 31 March 2017.  

As at 31 March 2017 the remaining 1,445 debt-related appeals to the AAT Level 1 were 

awaiting decision.  

 

 

 


